
TO RYS 79 Wellington St. W., 30th Floor 
Box 270, TD South Tower 
Toronto, Ontario M5K 1N2 Canada 
P. 416.865.0040 I F. 416.865.7380 

www.torys.com  

  

LLP 

  

Charles Keizer 
ckeizer@torys.com  
P. 416.865.7512 

September 15, 2016 

RESS, EMAIL & COURIER 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: 	Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	EB-2016-0152 — OPG 2017-2021 Payment Amounts 
GEC Request for Information at Technical Conference 

We are in receipt of GEC's letter of September 14, 2016. The letter does not fairly describe the 
intent of OPG's letter of September 13, 2016. Given the extent of GEC's requested scenarios, 
OPG's letter was intended to address the scope of the untranscribed technical conference, 
which, based on Procedural Order No. 1, was to permit parties an opportunity to understand 
OPG's application as it relates to the DRP and rate smoothing, as filed. Contrary to the assertion 
of GEC, OPG's letter was not an attempt to "restrict hearing scope" and the "issues list". 

Yourstr2ly, 

CK 

cc: Barb Reuber 
Carlton Mathias 
Violet Binnet 
Intervenors 
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